
 

Notice No:1291        Date:11.03.2025 
 

NOTICE 
 

All the SC, ST and OBC students of our college who have applied for the 
DWO/OASIS Scholarship but do not have any Bank Account are hereby 
notified to attend a special camp at the Rajarhat, BDO office on 12th March 
(Wednesday) from 11:30am to 4.00pm in order to open a valid Aadhaar 
linked Bank Account. This notice is issued in accordance with the letter vide 
Memo No:543/Rht dated:06/03/2025 issued by the Office of the BDO, 
Rajarhat. 
 
The following documents are needed during the opening of the Bank Account: 

1) Student’s Birth Certificate. 
2) Student’s Aadhaar Card. 
3) Father’s Aadhaar Card of the student. 
4) Mobile Phone with valid number.  

 
 
 
             Sd/-   
           Ritwik Saha                                                                                   Sd/- 
             Convenor                                                                      Smt. Moushumi Chakravorti 
Student’s Scholarship Committee                 Officer-in-Charge 

Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
                            New town, Rajarhat, Kolkata - 700156 


